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MESSAGE FROM OUR DEPARTMENT HEAD 
 

“I sincerely hope that you and your family have not been adversely affected by Typhoon Mangkhut.  
As Hong Kong and CUHK begin what will likely be a long road to recovery, please take extra 
precautions when you travel to CUHK.  If you are unable to attend classes due to dangerous road 
conditions and/or bus/train route closures or delays, please contact your course teacher. Your 
safety is our top priority.”                 
                               

-- Professor Hansen Edwards 
 

CONFERENCE 
 

The Department is hosting a conference on 21-22 September in the E-zone called Borders Inside and 
Out: Representing the Border Across Cultures.  
 

There will be panels on 1) Partitions, translations, border(land)s: Border consciousness in a global 
frame, 2) Movable borders, 3) Representing the border in visual arts, 4) Inhuman borders/Borders 
beyond the human, and 5) Borders beyond nations. See the conference programme and abstracts 
here. 
 

All are welcome! 
 
 

MID-AUTUMN GATHERING 
 

Drop by and grab some mooncake. We hope to see you all at the Department Party tomorrow:  
 

Date:  19th September (Wednesday) 
Time:  4:30pm - 6:00pm 
Venue:  E-zone 
 
*To protect our environment, please bring your own cup to the party.* 

 

I-CARE NGO INTERNSHIP PROGRAMME (HONG KONG) 
 

If you would like to find out more about the values and practices of NGOs in Hong Kong, meet 
people from different communities in Hong Kong, and start to think about ways to make positive 
social change, check out I-CARE NGO Internship Programme here.  
 

Application deadline is September 23 (Sunday). 

http://www.eng.cuhk.edu.hk/attachment/conference/Borders%20Abstracts%20and%20Programme.pdf
http://www4.cuhk.edu.hk/icare/index.php/en/projects/ngo-internship/149-imcare-ngo-internship-hong-kong

